
Brussels, 19th January 2021

Dear Member,

At the start of the new year, we would like to take the opportunity to send you our best wishes for 2021 and sincerely thank you for the trust you

have placed in DPO-pro throughout this year.

The year 2020 has been an unprecedented challenge for all of us. The unexpected crisis we are going through has turned our personal and

professional lives upside down. Despite this situation, DPO-pro has adapted and brings its members together at numerous organized online

conferences and has created partnerships that promise to be rich in achievements!

DPO-pro reiterates its commitment to you and will continue to represent his members and keep you informed of information and directives

concerning the GDPR via the new communication channels put in place.

The year 2021 promises to be exciting!

On 28th January at 4 pm, we will be hosting a New Year’s webinar to present our annual programme.  Register now. . 

https://www.dpopro.be/events/dpo-pro-new-years-event-with-the-participation-of-alexandra-jaspar-director-of-the-gba/


Whats new in 2021 ? 

•• • DPO-pro Mag’ : in partnership with Anthémis and Die keure, a new newsletter is born. This will be sent to you quarterly from March.

•• • You will have the opportunity to participate in a minimum of 8 conferences. The following topics are already being considered: Cookies,
Protection of fundamental rights: privacy, freedom of expression, business secrets, Digital Services Act, Cybersecurity, direct marketing,…

•• • « Member gets Member » Each member will be able to invite a non-member to one of our future online events / conferences for free. This
person may participate for the first time under the same conditions as a member. Do you know another DPO that is not yet part of DPO-pro? Keep
him informed of our events and invite him to join us!

•• • The collaboration has come about between DPO-pro and the AFCDP as well as with the Data Protection Institute.

If you want to know more, do not hesitate to visit our website :  www.dpopro.be and our LinkedIn page : 
www.linkedin.com/company/dpo-pro

http://www.dpopro.be/
http://www.linkedin.com/company/dpo-pro


Renewal of your membership for the year 2021

Without you DPO-pro would not exist, and it is why we are offering you 
today to renew your membership for the year 2021.

Being a member of DPO-pro means getting all the following advantages 
for only 195 euros/year (or 100 euros for Data Protection Institute 
alumni.)

Membership is valid for 12 months from the renewal of your 
membership fee.

Pay the amount of the annual contribution to DPO-Pro into the account of 
the Professional Union DPO-Pro: BE91 7310 4568 7476 with following 
communication: "contribution 2021 -Name and first name + name of the 
company (if applicable)".

If you  are already registered on our website, you will automatically 
receive a debit note by email upon receipt of your payment for the 2021 
membership. If you would like a debit note before payment, please send 
an email to info@dpopro.be with your request and your billing details.

Practical information for registration: 
https://www.dpopro.be/become-a-member/

The advantages of being a member?

•• • You will be entitled to access to the member's area which contains 
documents and presentations of past events as well as the 2021 agenda.

•• • Your participation in events / conferences will be free or with a 
reduced price.

•• • You are given the priority to the information we receive from the 
Belgian Data Protection Authority.

•• • You will receive our new newsletter, which is exclusively available for 
our members.

•• • You can use our GDPR tools free of charge

•• • You will have access to the DPO-pro address book (members who 
have agreed to share their contact details) and expand your network

•• • You can participate to AFCDP events at preferential conditions.

mailto:info@dpopro.be
https://www.dpopro.be/become-a-member/


The new DPO-pro team

The newly appointed management team, strengthened with new members, was unanimously elected at the General Meeting on 22 September 2020 .

President : Koenraad Flamant (NL) Administrator : Florence de Villenfagne (FR)

Vice-president : Bruno Lambotte (FR) Administrator : Dominique Pissoort (FR)

Secretary : Patrick Soenen (NL) Administrator : Philippe Costard (FR)

Treasurer : Anna Luniewski (NL) Administrator : Nathalie Ragheno (FR)

Administrator : Anneleen Dammekens (NL)

We thank you for your loyalty and hope to meet again in 2021.

For the DPO-pro Team

Koenraad Flamant           Bruno Lambotte
President                          Vice-president


